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SONIC Drive-In Offers First Ever Mushroom Blended Burger 
 
March 6, 2018 -- Avondale, PA – The American Mushroom Institute welcomed the first nationwide, fast 
food offering of mushroom blended burgers this week, as SONIC Drive-Ins rolled out its Signature Slinger 
Cheeseburger to its 3,500 stores nationwide. Big on flavor, low in calories, the new menu addition starts 
at just 350 calories. The patty is made with three ingredients – premium beef, savory mushrooms and 
bold seasonings for a juicy burger that has all the flavor but none of the guilt.  
 
Developed in conjunction with the Mushroom Council, the mushroom industry’s grower supported 
promotion program, the Sonic Slinger patty is a combination 75 percent pure beef, 25 percent finely 
chopped mushrooms.  The blended burger concept grew out of a taste study conducted by the University 
of California, Davis and the Culinary Institute of America, which found that blends of ground beef and 
mushroom tasted just as good or better than traditional patties.  Added benefits include lower fat, sodium 
and caloric content, making a blended burger healthier than a regular cheeseburger.  
 
“The Signature Slinger is a first-of-its–kind fast food cheeseburger, which delivers the juicy savory 
deliciousness you expect from a burger in a way that makes you feel like you’re getting away with 
something,” said Scott Uehlein, vice president of product innovation and development for SONIC. “Adding 
mushrooms right into the burger patty amps up the incredible flavors of the 100-percent pure beef and 
seasonings you get in each bite. This burger truly raises the bar for every other restaurant.”  
 
"We are excited to be a partner on the new Signature Slingers, which brings together the craveability of 
pure beef with the juiciness of mushrooms, creating a great tasting cheeseburger that guests will only be 
able to get at SONIC,” said Bart Minor, president of the Mushroom Council. “The trend of blending 
mushrooms into a burger patty has been atop a number of food trend lists this year and we can’t wait for 
guests to experience SONIC’s uniquely delicious creation."  
 
Blended burgers made their first major debut in schools – both in the federal school lunch program and 
at college cafeterias.  School nutritionists were drawn to the blended burger due to its healthier profile, 
plus adding a vegetable to the menu offering. Currently over 25 percent of school districts offer blended 
burgers as part of their school lunch menus, and the trend to blend has expanded into other traditional 
meat dishes such as meatloaf, tacos and more in schools across the country.   
 
On college campuses, the ‘sustainability’ story of using less beef led foodservice outlets to offer blended 
burgers. According to the World Resources Institute, if 30 percent of the beef in every burger in America 
were replaced by mushrooms, it would reduce greenhouse emissions by the same amount as taking 2.3 
million vehicles off of our roads. 

http://onlinelibrary.wiley.com/doi/10.1111/1750-3841.12549/full
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For the more upscale diner, the James Beard Foundation has held the “Blended Burger Project” 
competition that for the past three years, which challenges chefs to create a more healthy, delicious and 
sustainable burger by blending ground meat with finely chopped cultivated mushrooms. The chefs whose 
burgers appeared in the most Instagram photos, uploaded by their customers, emerged victorious. In the 
most recent competition, more than 400 chefs from 45 states plus DC have submitted blended burger 
entries.   
 
Two Signature Slingers cheeseburger options are on the SONIC Drive-In limited time offer menu:  the 
Classic SONIC Signature Slinger at $1.99, topped with fresh lettuce and tomato, diced onions, crinkle-cut 
dill pickles, mayo and melted American cheese served on a brioche bun and the Bacon Melt SONIC 
Signature Slinger at $2.49, made with crispy bacon, layered with melted cheese and mayo served on a 
brioche bun. The offer runs through April 2018.  
 

# # # 
 
About AMI 
The American Mushroom Institute (AMI), headquartered in Avondale, Pennsylvania, is a national 
voluntary trade association representing the growers, processors and marketers of cultivated 
mushrooms in the United States and industry suppliers worldwide. For more information, visit 
www.americanmushroom.org.  
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